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PRESIDENT'S NOTE 
 

 

“To WHS Seniors! Your first 3 years of high 
school have definitely been an adventure! You 
made it to your final year and we are so proud of 
you! These lanyards are a little gift to remind you 
to keep “hanging” in there—it’s going to be an 
AMAZING year! You’ve GOT THIS! And the WHS 
Parent- Faculty Association has your back!” 

 

 

Above our super Senior Class Officers proudly 
wearing their gifts! (L-R) Vice President, 
Alessandro Cella, Secretary ,Sarine 
Meguerditchian and Treasurer, Anna Caggioni. 
Not picture President, Brian Kavanaugh BUT 
lucky for us he is in the golf picture below in red 
shirt!  
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Dear Fellow WHS Families,  
 
We hope you enjoyed this beautiful weekend! 
There are SO many fantastic happenings at 
WHS and around town this fall! We’ll try to be 
concise! :) 
We started off the week by gifting our Seniors 
with a little welcome back to last high school 
year gift! Thank you to Ms. Conis and all the English teachers who were 
able to pass them out for us and reading our attached note!  
  
Thank you WHS Community (principals, teachers, students and families!) 
who participated in and volunteered at the WFEE Town Day Road 
Race! It was a BLAST! About 450 runners/walkers enthusiastically looped 
the beautiful course kicking off Town Day and supporting WFEE! A special 
thanks to Sophie Wilson, WHS Senior, who sang the National Anthem 
(check our video clip below!) and to the Varsity Field Hockey Team who ran 
the race together!  
  
ZOOM! THIS Wednesday evening, September 22

nd

 is the WHS OPEN 
HOUSE! Like last year, the Winchester Public Schools will be running 
Open House nights via Zoom. The evening will begin promptly at 7PM in 
your student’s A block class Zoom. We will proceed through the blocks A, 
B, C, D, E, F, G. All teachers will be sending links to their class Zoom to 
you, the parent/guardians only, via Aspen.   
  
If you, like us, are impressed by and appreciative of all that the WHS 
faculty and staff are doing to create enriching academic experiences while 
making our children feel loved, challenged, safe, and engaged, please 
consider donating to direct appeal! The PFA Direct Appeal supports all 
of these important efforts—stay tuned for more details below from our 
great Direct Appeal chairs, Lori and Ann!  
  
The WHS School Improvement Council (SIC) needs you! The WHS 
SIC is a collaborative group of WHS staff, students, parents and 
community members who meet with Principal Dennis Mahoney one 
morning a month to discuss what is happening in the school. Members of 
the SIC work in an advisory capacity with the principal to implement 
positive changes in our school. This year the PFA will hold an election for 
two candidates to serve a 2-year term. The Role of School Council: MA 
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law requires that there be a school council at each public elementary, 
secondary and independent vocational school in the 
Commonwealth. Responsibilities may include - Creation of the School 
Improvement Plan, student programing, examining new opportunities for 
students and staff and potential special projects. Interested parents and 
guardians can obtain the application form here. The deadline for candidate 
forms is Tuesday, September 21st. We will post each submitted 
application for the WHS community to read and familiarize themselves with 
the candidates during the election period. On-Line voting will take place 
Thursday, September 23rd to Thursday, Sept. 30th. Results will be 
announced on Friday, October 1st. Also, please reach out if you want to 
get involved in another capacity! We need all the help we can get!  
  
A few quick notes: 

 Bookmark our WHS PFA website for great 
info: https://www.whspfa.org  

 The USDA has approved FREE breakfast and lunch for ALL 
students for the 21-22 school year! This means that ALL WHS 
students will have access to nutritious meals in the cafeteria at NO 
COST.  

 Subscribe to The Red and Black student-run school newspaper! 
See details below.  

 There are a ton of fun things happening around town this month--
take a look for yourself in our Community section! 

  
Our athletic teams have launched themselves to an awesome start, 
earning numerous victories and demonstrating great efforts across the 
board! WHS clubs are kicking off the year with great enthusiasm and 
attendance! Don’t forget to ask your student(s) how they are going to get 
involved at WHS!  
  
As always, please reach out with thoughts, questions and ideas! Have a 
wonderful week! Together we can!  
  
Warmly,  
Abbie DiMatteo & Brenda Mandile 
Co- Chairs 

 

“Never doubt that a small group of thoughtful, committed citizens can change the world; indeed, it’s the 
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only thing that ever has.” – Margaret Mead 
 

THE MASKED WHS STAFFER Week #3! 
 

 

 

1. What high school did you go 
to?   Somerville High School  
2. What was your favorite subject in high 
school?  English was my favorite subject  
3. What sport and/or extracurricular were 
you involved in high school?  I played 
Basketball and Volleyball in high school  
4. What is one of your hidden talents?  It's 
hidden for a reason, hahaha.  
5. Favorite Movie/Book/Band/Food?  The 
Devil Wears Prada/Kindred by Octavia 
Butler/Coldplay/Sicilian cheese pizza  

6. Is there a quote or saying that you live 
your life by? "if you can see it, then you 
can achieve it"  
*Don't forget to scroll all the way down to 
find our who this is! 
 

 

 

 

  

Click here for District School Calendar 

 

 

 

WED 9/22 - WHS Back to School Night (on Zoom)  

 

MON 9/27 - WHS PFA Meeting, 7PM  

 

MON 11/1 - Picture Day (make-up day 12/7)  
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WHSPFA DIRECT APPEAL 
2021-2022 

 
WHAT? Direct Appeal is WHSPFA’s only 
fundraiser. Our fundraising goal is $30,000 for 
the 2021-2022 school year. Monies raised 
support our WHS faculty and staff with their extra 
needs during the school year. Your donation will 
help them enhance students’ in-school learning, teaching and counseling 
experiences.   

 
WHY? It’s an investment in our children's educations.  Direct Appeal 
funds are used to support programs and activities beyond what is covered 
in the regular school budget. By contributing, you will be helping to fund 
valuable in-school enrichment programs, teacher grants and more!  For 
example, previous fundraising efforts have supported Authorfest, bought 
art materials for specialized art classes, risers for the music department, a 
human skeleton for the science program, new student events, social 
emotional programming, and more.   
 
WHEN? Now!  

 
HOW? Click the link below. Any amount is appreciated! We understand 
that the pandemic has created unusual economic times for all. Keep in 
mind that we’re a non-profit organization under section 501(c)(3) so each 
dollar is tax deductible.  

 
DONATE NOW via PAYPAL or mail a check payable to:  
WHSPFA 10 Cranston Road, Winchester, MA 01890 

Don’t forget Corporate Matching Gift programs offered 
by your employers. You could double your impact to WHS. 
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WFEE ROAD RACE 

 

It was great to see so many High School participants - Staff and Students!  
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WPS TEST & STAY PROGRAM 

 

The Winchester Public Schools (WPS) is implementing a COVID-19 
testing program in coordination with the Department of Elementary & 
Secondary Education (DESE). The main goal of this program is to provide 
an extra layer of protection in preventing the spread of COVID-19. We 
strongly encourage participation as a way to help keep our students 
healthy and in school throughout the year. 
This program has 2 components, which you can find at the links below: 
 

Test and Stay for students who have been exposed while in school but 
are not showing symptoms.   
 

COVID-19 safety checks: Weekly surveillance testing of asymptomatic 
students and staff  
 

Why should students and staff participate? 

 It will help minimize the spread of COVID-19 and keep our students 
in school 

 The more students who participate, the more our community will be 
protected 

 All tests are non-invasive, short nasal swabs or saliva samples 
 There is no cost to you 

 

**Only one consent form is needed to participate in  
these testing programs** 

 

Click here to register 

 

Test & Stay Rollout   
We will begin the roll out of the Test and Stay Program on a limited basis 
this week. This testing program is optional; however, please know that if 
you choose to opt-out of testing, it may result in your child missing school 
due to having to quarantine if identified as an in-school close contact. You 
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will be contacted directly if your child qualifies for this program.  
 

COVID-19 Safety Checks 

More details will be sent out next week by building principals. 
 

For more information visit this website   
 

Questions? Please submit to us on our Q & A form!  

 

 

 

  

COVID-19 Symptoms 

 

If a student or a staff member is exhibiting COVID-19 Symptoms: 
 

If a WPS student or staff member exhibits any COVID-19 symptoms  
WPS Symptom Checker they are required to stay home. 
Parents/guardians or staff will be required to provide the school nurse with 
a negative PCR Test result or MD/NP note with an alternate diagnosis 
AND must be fever free for 24 hours and symptoms must be much 
improved, to be cleared to return to school.    
 

*NOTE: per our health department and MA DPH, WPS nurses will not 
accept home COVID-19 test results.  
 

Summary of Covid-19 Scenarios: 
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COLLEGE VISITS 

 

The following colleges will be visiting the Guidance Office @ 8AM  

All Juniors and Seniors are welcome! 

 

September 20th - University of Richmond & James Madison University  

 

September 21st - University of Pittsburgh & Regis College  

                                  
September 22nd - Washington University in St. Louis  

  
September 23rd - Xavier University & University of Southern Maine  



  

During WIN block - University of Connecticut (room A101)  

 

 

 

  

MIAA SPORTSMANSHIP ESSAY/MULTIMEDIA 
CONTEST 

 

The MIAA Sportsmanship Essay/Multimedia Contest is back!  
If interested please see below and submit entries to the Athletic Office  
by the deadline. This year's subject is Title IX and sportsmanship make  

high school sports better because….” 

 

CONTEST GUIDELINES: 

PARTICIPANTS 

Contest is open to students in grades 9-12 at MIAA Member Schools 

 

ESSAY ENTRIES 

Must be typed, double spaced, and contain no more than 500 words 

 

MULTIMEDIA ENTRIES 

Must be a video that is no longer than 3 minutes 

 

CONTEST THEME 

Entries must answer the prompt “Title IX and sportsmanship make high 
school sports better because ….” 

 

PRIZES: 
First Place ($400) and Runner-Up ($200) prizes will be presented in  

two categories (essay and multimedia). 
 

Contest winners will present their entries as honored guests during  
the 27th Annual MIAA Sportsmanship Summit. 

 

First Place and Runner-Up entries in both categories will be available  
on the MIAA website. 

 

 

 

  

SNACK TIME! 

 
 

Student Council will be having a cookie walk after school on  
September 21st in front of the school!  

 



Pay $3 to stuff as many baked goods into a bag as you can!  
 

 

 

  

HELP NEEDED 

 

Wanted: WHS students who are interested in interpreting and  
translating for Winchester families at school events. High need for  

Chinese and Portuguese speakers.  
If you speak a language other than English and  
would interested in helping out other families,  

please email Ms. Shanahan or you can stop by Room C302.  
 

 

 

  

SHOW YOUR RED & BLACK! 

 

Looking to show some Winchester pride? Student Council has opened  
pre-ordering for Winchester sweatshirts, T-shirts, and bags.   

 

This link will take you to the pre-ordering google form.  
We will also be downtown selling pieces from previous years at the football 

game on Friday, 9/24 from 5:30 - 9:00 PM.  
We hope to see your school spirit! 

 

 

 

  

THE RED & BLACK SCHOOL NEWSPAPER 

 

Attention WHS students and families: All are welcome to subscribe to  
The Red and Black school newspaper today. As an entirely student-run 

newspaper, your support is instrumental in keeping our publication  
running, and subscribing is a great way to stay involved with the school  

and hear student perspectives. 
  

A subscription to The Red and Black is only $25/year. Subscribers will  
receive monthly digital and/or physical copies of The Red and Black.  

Please note that newspapers are free for WHS students, but subscriptions  
are for parents and people who would like to financially support the club.  

 

Payments should be mailed in cash or check to: 
Winchester High School 

80 Skillings Rd 

mailto:lshanahan@winchesterps.org
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uCTyfmIFaLV2FY7gr2N3pW5WxuTHtnzYnWAL-X4JXnXArvwbzm_YDjUoZ6njHwE_90CTmhfDTcwmAjd4LyMHM6wdsMLGycuajqOtFKTRL7YNGwKA2Plf0a5kYhDmf8BsxOMcnkwX9beNdx0KBDDvok8buFLzTPHN4GGJkxuzlBUjrBkMyoMWTQ-rtquUCZQQjJIgVPqtPrCIUi2eRGWelVBVknoxdC9EPubX5opUaG2VdvP-BqVrutQMpwnXIp05IqZL573PKUmcd4H6cL_Cg8Qf_MUykA4w6eLADfBIbZQDO0yQyegzsWac3puOnZzoWjCaauY_EtbTqPoc0Cyv9CWUYW_P7L4Hj8_B4Khod4SeZSqLWTx5RycLcICXJcb7G8xBb8jlBVIrUI0UUD33R8RdN5CAanJrmXZD2iyUGBgXP7i4N4zxW2dUvX1BJTu_dDbwOmIIDS09nSpDOklWJTcqHoIghy0fBgj9Ox6Un9ole6DhJb0NeWWJysSjhr6bRqlwDrL0LIw=&c=oRYhQECoi9JhmuwYupw_S1a51jnxk36zAt3O5Rq_YcXy8bUq752yzA==&ch=eeDsQse8MlD2856TyoJym4ArmSmnvzo7w2qZuNdBDvrdChxeuzQRew==


Winchester, MA 01890 

 

Checks should be made out to: 
“Winchester High School, attn: The Red & Black” 

 

If you wish to subscribe, please also fill out our Google Form  

For more information, please email us  
 

 

 

  

THE NFSJ IS RECRUITING FALL INTERNS! 

 

These part-time positions are available to Winchester high school  
students and will begin in October. Students will support the  

Network for Social Justice's programming and help to plan events and 
be involved in leadership and anti-racism trainings.  

 

Applications are due by the end of the day Friday, September 24th!  
To apply email Liora  

 

 

 

  

FOLLOW WHS! 

 

Want a peek into what is happening at WHS?  
 

Check out our twitter and instagram feeds!  
 

We highlight some of the creative, smart, inspiring things  
our WHS students do there! 

 

 

 

  

STUDENT ID CARDS 

 

All 10th-12th grade students should have their ID cards from last school 
year, and should be carrying them with them to school every day.  

 

New and 9th grade students will receive their ID cards after school picture 
day. 

 

 

 

  

PARKING PERMITS 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uCTyfmIFaLV2FY7gr2N3pW5WxuTHtnzYnWAL-X4JXnXArvwbzm_YDls9bbvEUUCbtMa_HqSgoBv25MxybE7kcoSeyO5LS71E1zrZfbvfHcp9-PgutU2T-snop8Ps67ZN-C8qP1Kvuh9Bby_y_DbW45RWDDowjEjB6k1zKhXqY1NMMFVmxiti5Uyt9zBo1EZwhuRReSwIbfEHaEg_IEEPRHoyK57TppiXQkmOwmdltY8KKE8cpo9og795Go37ebz0&c=oRYhQECoi9JhmuwYupw_S1a51jnxk36zAt3O5Rq_YcXy8bUq752yzA==&ch=eeDsQse8MlD2856TyoJym4ArmSmnvzo7w2qZuNdBDvrdChxeuzQRew==
mailto:redandblacknewspaper@gmail.com
mailto:office@nfsj.org
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uCTyfmIFaLV2FY7gr2N3pW5WxuTHtnzYnWAL-X4JXnXArvwbzm_YDls9bbvEUUCbzeznCLkfZzu5fPCJT1fij4BnzJSLtvQ-rpA0a_Ue4P-5gnr6f7G4ISlb-r24dYlPRm9q3imQ56ZY3ZYswqx5DUd0PBUvxAv3NtlJbnZoXYzThqCOTtCxhU4D97ZVl5gaeR9fwR8KG-AKsYD8sZ80ty5Rh-PLsQMI0bCt-dRyaAtAuDJAy7Y0vSIqQhzePbToltukymVE9TlHeWb2PrZ0a5RPI_ITL12eE9vKqfE3WPcxijWxLkLSnxV9ARWK9gXhiebVUfKbDWwfDte13w0Kw_AmTCV_IVHXYi4IBlsW-1Dp15E4xwhuHlQtfIieNoQFducKp0B8GPY=&c=oRYhQECoi9JhmuwYupw_S1a51jnxk36zAt3O5Rq_YcXy8bUq752yzA==&ch=eeDsQse8MlD2856TyoJym4ArmSmnvzo7w2qZuNdBDvrdChxeuzQRew==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uCTyfmIFaLV2FY7gr2N3pW5WxuTHtnzYnWAL-X4JXnXArvwbzm_YDls9bbvEUUCb9WgNv1EjjkxqaPhLDDEGkDHFlTadPdyiZ3BEhzXj8j1Z1an2AYXQSgHMKmxcZFuDlbK8KuknJH7uOwgaQ2HnYOzeyv52m-OZIYyPiv4oq7SU7uaPNx2WU1kF-fYsh7W5ffThkgARxl4k1_fJlImYKISuAR7-Sx79N841cQlf-EwhrbqiE9ZPdqIg5Hgu39_hGErzVVJDvDmliXxYsKiVHrenebMXsc9dG9J5a9Zxih0nlhd1WkCCS87fnvAnyXOzQfOrkKBy2LdSaflHRWcABVa6FvMzNibX3xw57wlFyErLquco4lI4NZsWV7WqbcaPql_qQQwqEyOb5vtbDZvZjiC2vRlspS1TMf_sN7lC1j0=&c=oRYhQECoi9JhmuwYupw_S1a51jnxk36zAt3O5Rq_YcXy8bUq752yzA==&ch=eeDsQse8MlD2856TyoJym4ArmSmnvzo7w2qZuNdBDvrdChxeuzQRew==


Juniors and seniors wishing to park in the student lot must  
complete this online form to register for a parking pass.   

 

Once registered, students must then see Ms. Hanlon in the main office  
or SRO Chiucarello with their license to receive the actual permit  

and guidelines for parking on campus.  
 

A reminder that grade 11 students must have had their license for  
at least 3 months in order to qualify for a permit.  

 

Students who do not have the pass  
WILL NOT BE ABLE TO PARK IN THE STUDENT LOT 

 

WHS SPORTS 
 

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU! 

 

If you have scores from games and pictures of WHS athletes  

please email them to us!  
 

All team schedules can be found at WHS Team Schedules   
 

 

 

  

CHEERLEADERS 

 

The girls getting ready to cheer on the Football Team! 
 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uCTyfmIFaLV2FY7gr2N3pW5WxuTHtnzYnWAL-X4JXnXArvwbzm_YDi_o2QRbK8PzWrMc9QzKnoV5O2yT9vZpAOoqWjRTbLILL7IkLfaxqV3uOzZlpzHyOac8E9NHt-7tMI8IPhQr2ZfHKFJ7AHBKsXRlhpoOeLSM3C3buWCdagvKaBmzm8avodLguSfrNyuP-pwvg-staFCWPt3D7uctsf78rXyh1NVh5gihKhecoT-_tqsELAkcAf3ZNEXxhKsL263bf0ihJCE=&c=oRYhQECoi9JhmuwYupw_S1a51jnxk36zAt3O5Rq_YcXy8bUq752yzA==&ch=eeDsQse8MlD2856TyoJym4ArmSmnvzo7w2qZuNdBDvrdChxeuzQRew==
mailto:whspfanewsletter@gmail.com
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uCTyfmIFaLV2FY7gr2N3pW5WxuTHtnzYnWAL-X4JXnXArvwbzm_YDh5Zuq7p7j-mpwb58Mld9VFqaEfOjzXjsEv9ZJD_Jh6S9G1E8UW8-FZsSTU9mAJVEPaKTPo5tv_U6ns9oJSEpA17dyoYReRSRo-vvdletlAVz_ydrM2b2NU_lp3iXD_oig==&c=oRYhQECoi9JhmuwYupw_S1a51jnxk36zAt3O5Rq_YcXy8bUq752yzA==&ch=eeDsQse8MlD2856TyoJym4ArmSmnvzo7w2qZuNdBDvrdChxeuzQRew==


 

 



 

 

 

 

  

FIELD HOCKEY  

 

The Varsity Field Hockey team had 2 wins! 8-0 against Reading and  
6-0 against Wilmington! GO TEAM!  

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

The JV Field Hockey team had 2 wins as well! WAY TO GO!  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

FOOTBALL  

 

The boys had a tough loss (21-13) to Waltham at  
their first away game. Senior Derek Gianci had 2 touchdowns!  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

GOLF 

 

The WHS Golf Team won their first two matches vs  
Concord Carlisle and Burlington on Tuesday.  

 

Pictured are seniors, Niko Fortier, Brian Kavanaugh, Liam Doherty,  
and Philip Sughrue. 

 



 

 

 

 

  

SOCCER  

 

Winchester Boys Varsity Soccer, led by Senior Captains Brian Shen,  
Jude Munson and Max Durand-Morris, lost against Burlington 0-2 at 
their home opener on Tuesday and won 4-0 in Wilmington on Friday.   

 

In Wilmington, goals were scored by Juniors Arjan Biemans,  
and Soren Patel, Sophomores Owen Gallagher and Christian 

Calderon.  
 



 

 

  

  

The Girls Soccer team won a tough battle against  
Wilmington with the final score of 1-0 and had a great game against  

Burlington with a final score of 4-0.  
 

 

 

  



SWIM & DIVE  

 

The Girls Varsity Swim 
& Dive team had their 

second meet of the 
season against 

Burlington High School - 
water and air conditions 
were not ideal, but the 
girl still had some great 
swims and won 77 to 

56!  
 

SECTIONAL 
QUALIFIERS 

200 Free: Morgan 
Landry  

 

STATE QUALIFIERS 

200 Free: Charlotte 
Kaduson  

200 IM: Elle Michaud  

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Cross Country  

Boys & Girls 

 

The Cross Country team 
had a great time running the 
3k McDougal Invitational at 

Tewksbury on Saturday. 
First meet against Wakefield 

will be this Tuesday, 
September 21st!  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

  

VOLLEYBALL  

 

The Girls Varsity Volleyball team beat Reading 3-0 and Wilmington 3-0!  
 

The Junior Varsity team won 2-1 against Reading and 2-0 against 
Wilmington and the Freshmen team won 2-0 against Reading and 2-0 

against Wilmington!  
 

WHS ARTS, MUSIC & THEATER 
 

Check this section for updates about WHS Arts, Music & Theater 

 

 

 

  

 

 

MUSIC FEATURE THIS WEEK! 

Our very own WHS Senior Sophie Wilson started the WFEE 
Town Day Race with her beautiful voice singing the National 
Anthem!  
Here is a CLIP in case you missed it!  
 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qbIXhKIQ3fEtlStJpDLa6EUSHsiPCITp/vie
w?usp=drivesdk 

 

 

 

 

 

  

The Fall Play, organized by Curtain and Cue (WHS Drama Club),  
is upon us! If you want to learn important information about the  

Fall Play, please fill out this form. 

 

 

 

  

Do you want to learn about the technical aspect of school plays and 
events?  

Join the WHS Tech Crew!  
 

Anyone interested in technical theater, sound production, lighting design, 
live broadcasting, and more should fill out this form. No experience is 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uCTyfmIFaLV2FY7gr2N3pW5WxuTHtnzYnWAL-X4JXnXArvwbzm_YDjUoZ6njHwE_ceH--ZmmLOQORqO2L8jmj3ovtHTk2GjaM1wQX__c1Vqt6Yl0MIRqoAPhYfSVL8YMD06GWkSRBfQqQB4rujdQmheQ2xrXEmfJm7a50E_9CAu63BM3RyErudkvcuFZQL9OfmBpaZn1RjPxxGlctJbl-I6gi0jDI7G5wXMK2PWpNCI=&c=oRYhQECoi9JhmuwYupw_S1a51jnxk36zAt3O5Rq_YcXy8bUq752yzA==&ch=eeDsQse8MlD2856TyoJym4ArmSmnvzo7w2qZuNdBDvrdChxeuzQRew==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uCTyfmIFaLV2FY7gr2N3pW5WxuTHtnzYnWAL-X4JXnXArvwbzm_YDls9bbvEUUCbugBaemc-igmEWtVatHZ-wjABu5uVA4zInkJOWHZPyQX7Lc0mgUJRPpOBpm4cfrcYdhWdz7mRRRwriGpjRlOdO2Sjdho9tXfXdZ7su-RCRn8G6XXz0iiXhSCuVbOKJ3PMqNHVlz2pjBc2ma0OgzYohNLh1yZxigXWjNy9JlbqyJ413qSmysUjOq-MlmMSppYCoQtSIbdTmwhFvhqJ4bp_o1EAHAi26USCY9bJC7VYgeJM_By65gEO4t3uN4oquh40w4BiF-akKicHRYXdmoiVtfwu9tRqw8Mf7RAlFVRTPSaqVuic_Ni8lv2WkZjfjcMCiPqUp43ebKSAjGmde6fon4xDe3AcHpi1MliIcQ8slISto5MAiKr96UmILDf5XCWsnemo0oqMe9mj06-hlRlooUmfniP7Rc18hqyBOyQNo8tSQPjHHvgGqRhZUw4FhuPMlYKHUCJxw0wEvmpEL8ncAeQT9onmE4Jy&c=oRYhQECoi9JhmuwYupw_S1a51jnxk36zAt3O5Rq_YcXy8bUq752yzA==&ch=eeDsQse8MlD2856TyoJym4ArmSmnvzo7w2qZuNdBDvrdChxeuzQRew==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uCTyfmIFaLV2FY7gr2N3pW5WxuTHtnzYnWAL-X4JXnXArvwbzm_YDls9bbvEUUCbhSH5GmjBn9NMFL4EL1NvQnZOmPl7q99nPebwigT6t9pLAKd6D-HN52lgpDuGlEyg4C54bbmijVqcozWUjxP45Tlxu6E1BXqrSeH7PvK6le6HQFPhiqDuiij2naJsLGmRupBZ8VNgumk3Ide7lEniXntrE1Qzy7BErxPJYricva-r-Dv64FxGB6Bvsjk_SUyDFpEOpvrvugt0n2bClCD3YAqhIVJZrIrMTxMe1PrS6TByq37qxjQUUQ0rR9_J0uFFh_n7TN6xHrlGIuSN0v8hT6wxW_b_9-ssea4rxAkiE79BPCO_0HnKGBNxA9QyWynn8AINQaNnNVytNb3nvfpnjxgZnKdCKh5WUzMdjy-2llCkJ9wVi5ep4RJQEKqs4Jb2S9BtZ_CUTGyfgGIyH3s-rs0tZrdyzZhabOpy1RhPRr-uehUc2d3_j1Ythu5L1yRCffrYNF95lHkRErY_XyQPN-bxogsjo_Jm&c=oRYhQECoi9JhmuwYupw_S1a51jnxk36zAt3O5Rq_YcXy8bUq752yzA==&ch=eeDsQse8MlD2856TyoJym4ArmSmnvzo7w2qZuNdBDvrdChxeuzQRew==


necessary.  
 

WHS CLUBS & GROUPS 
 

Click here for a list of WHS Clubs and Organizations  

 Check this section for current club news, meetings & events  

 

 

 

  

Do you like to draw, paint or sculpt? Do you wish you had more time  
to make art? Then the Art Club is for you.  

 

The Art Club provides space in one of the art classrooms for students to  
hang out and be creative. To learn more and get involved, come to  

our first meeting on Thursday, September 23rd, at 3:15 PM, in room 
C109.  

 

 

 

  

The WHS Artificial Intelligence Club - from eloquent speech to  
autonomously driving cars, artificial intelligence can do almost everything. 

Together, we’ll learn how to design, program, and create the next  
generation of artificial intelligence and compete in the first-ever true  
artificial intelligence competition! Come to be part of the forefront of  

computer science and join at this link today!  
 

 

 

  

Welcome to WHS Baking for Brightness! We are a club that 
bakes/makes food during meetings and donates it to non-profit 

organizations and charities.  
If you would like to join, please use this form to sign up.  

 

We look forward to seeing you there! If you would like more information, 
please  

see this slideshow, which has club info and the names and  
contact information of all of our officers.  

 

 

 

  

WHS Battlebots will be meeting on Thusdays after school in the CAD lab  
from 3:00-4:30 PM. In previous years, the team has created robots that  

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uCTyfmIFaLV2FY7gr2N3pW5WxuTHtnzYnWAL-X4JXnXArvwbzm_YDoveZ5buEyZTUzm9IUnZMMg_JYTC-QsOCQIChEsclmE0jN42-Rbtk9FpqDD8UKJWkx4usy7GRuwzC6zB0QotzMJhIsPzK7YhhXv59EBQPXPMx5Bq7VL9vj_-jIAolDxDAW_IbpscaEWS2W5UU1qtRLxqngNgDT1dHg9JDraDGEkYLD2-kPsyUPk=&c=oRYhQECoi9JhmuwYupw_S1a51jnxk36zAt3O5Rq_YcXy8bUq752yzA==&ch=eeDsQse8MlD2856TyoJym4ArmSmnvzo7w2qZuNdBDvrdChxeuzQRew==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uCTyfmIFaLV2FY7gr2N3pW5WxuTHtnzYnWAL-X4JXnXArvwbzm_YDls9bbvEUUCbJRguoZK3hJnoAZHSj0j0h4IJX0P4Y84q8dcc6oIDr-LbnNzgimxZUbdYCIK_jCxrtdULI1ttienRa9a_z2-_en8B3LkI-NO_&c=oRYhQECoi9JhmuwYupw_S1a51jnxk36zAt3O5Rq_YcXy8bUq752yzA==&ch=eeDsQse8MlD2856TyoJym4ArmSmnvzo7w2qZuNdBDvrdChxeuzQRew==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uCTyfmIFaLV2FY7gr2N3pW5WxuTHtnzYnWAL-X4JXnXArvwbzm_YDls9bbvEUUCbOjInm0_K-LBP2skNyWeID_d-6LuTp4NBCGwUCYq7IHb2G-DoeX502HvbNYzrJEoNTY9IqVXbxfruHkUTEvhESFBxs6ctZkKykGOUYYxORgLfQyjNu1_hoK7_GtVuI1KcTSLvydDifLsCjk0bnDY0ug52hfG2QyW2zn4e0kyfxbhOaFkRGRpOmTNtWmXjwHrQnR0wg0TDHQ1b5AVfA6Nq4RFJ7HSFWLEgUopqLcpO5GbpBsE_3ywtPfAEA_qXgivfm-TCT2_85m2b7QqgZa46r2GDtfO7--BYX8VbT4z4JnnRKtJXmhjeZXwiRGSFDfJde5XVC-XQouLxft8NJMCPgQ==&c=oRYhQECoi9JhmuwYupw_S1a51jnxk36zAt3O5Rq_YcXy8bUq752yzA==&ch=eeDsQse8MlD2856TyoJym4ArmSmnvzo7w2qZuNdBDvrdChxeuzQRew==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uCTyfmIFaLV2FY7gr2N3pW5WxuTHtnzYnWAL-X4JXnXArvwbzm_YDls9bbvEUUCbRqmFTufHwNapIEKJw_bZcp_gl7hVHdJjj5gW_j1fupd9YLZ7Rfn7G4Dbi-gfe4u58lknHjZdCGEjU0jrkcKKFfUUKeVEHFKV1yQd_0i1gwlsqzdFSrlu8d48LXkSXfuaSe1awVY6krz1Zu7u_agZtjDO_BVqSQgFVv0Cw7zhegJgRT6RD86pUTulvgRQZdAyN-ULocq9CKsTYxGpwJcAXuTxeyHCnVf5mmsQHw5BQbY04Iwzi5t-XulLcUDHBxCjRRaI9TZ12spNGbcRXK2k7snZS74aANYbMByesshMaOMQPP0_k1fXIiiiaiUpMmGRSZq2tOfGl8RcCv0ijdXMDlS6NEu4s2kEu1jEoZUUOAO6wQ3wdB-y2A1Xk3hYt3ZsIqqgqOzjM1_K9efV64P9L2VT277Q-uNlkfnCAChvNCtBVMTR97bgqMTaVQG9O8ta2M3tQndwpclrDxxDLndWKr9ZzJZ6WoGJ&c=oRYhQECoi9JhmuwYupw_S1a51jnxk36zAt3O5Rq_YcXy8bUq752yzA==&ch=eeDsQse8MlD2856TyoJym4ArmSmnvzo7w2qZuNdBDvrdChxeuzQRew==


have brought back awards at regional and national levels.  
 

If you're interested in the technicalities of making a gladiator-style robot,  
are a CAD/3D Printing enthusiast, or want to gain hands on experience  

in advanced manufacturing this club might be for you.  
 

We hope to see you there! 
 

 

 

  

Join Blitzball club every Monday in Mr Bond's Room B210 at 3:15 PM  

starting 9/20. Blitzball is the "ultimate backyard baseball" with rules  
similar to wiffleball but with a twist. The unique hexagon shaped blitz  

ball makes the ball spin and move at ridiculous rates!  
 

Come join and try it out. 
 

 

 

  

Attention all debaters! Interested in taking your argumentative skills out  
of the dining room? In that case, we are SUPER excited to invite  

you to Winchester Debate Club, a loosely Public Forum-based club  
that focuses on honing your research and reasoning abilities through  

weekly debates, feedback sessions, and interactive activities in a  
fun and supportive environment.  

 

If you’ve never done anything remotely debate-related before, fear not!  
We’ll be sure to answer any questions along the way.  

 

Sign up at this form - we hope to see you there!  
 

 

 

  

Want to try out the sport of fencing? Sign up for the high school's first  
ever Fencing Club, which meets at 3:15 every Thursday and trains  

outdoors on school campus.  
 

No experience is necessary! You do not need to bring anything—the  
club will provide all equipment for its members.  

The first meeting will be on Thursday, September 23rd.  
We hope to see you there! 

 

 

 

  

Grab your hooks and your yarn, and dive into another year in the  

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uCTyfmIFaLV2FY7gr2N3pW5WxuTHtnzYnWAL-X4JXnXArvwbzm_YDls9bbvEUUCbghRAeN6KzKuevYLT6Xi_9lQMFKj20LfgcIGBAir5k2caUkh-CSOGc5H3d904Asbv8h4aNnsV36uWPKBuYGov6fYWBmwoufmAhGIv1tLQUnXsjfNyoTdEnZkccbO8ET1GSpqUGck_v3_yw5cGXPTilsrJz56UOce-1d7d3NMAvzus_H9RbYi58sQY7MxRzTAwSlX9rEUhrGlH_h_xu7kgZS-krJa6IwPBdMTjnTV9_lp30tYY4C9s9cB8v_nJeEcHdcq7T6nlSBCZQ2FpLBL477tHjifz-XZaLFF01-mEPS0ed2XPqKT_KVkdLDxlLEXf8itLQTqHXpKmKl53rzOJHA==&c=oRYhQECoi9JhmuwYupw_S1a51jnxk36zAt3O5Rq_YcXy8bUq752yzA==&ch=eeDsQse8MlD2856TyoJym4ArmSmnvzo7w2qZuNdBDvrdChxeuzQRew==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uCTyfmIFaLV2FY7gr2N3pW5WxuTHtnzYnWAL-X4JXnXArvwbzm_YDjUoZ6njHwE_7IoPvAR6juVBWr-caJWZ3DQw0sE5LAJxIaRj5G8wLeYDC1Y-PFdX47sk8QSQrQPwxiSiTiOVqfGWHZuE-nW-Z6LB12dET59B7QHRQZwkr_LHkIU4_lfdyX5TCMTSlTVx8zS8dECEuF9vvB3GA_Gw1ZsT8Nnw0V3kSqUSvxjeTylwhCDHrbBNzgHLu02dofOT3BqjRDO-uSUBAETfx6Mfe-cE-e6AW0vhizJWHV6YnecwKDxeHu7udtly3UlIngERg9NC1zAsqDgh7XOUVRUK5ATuUjUYpz4PQ_6iWB3H9Sx-pyuma1CwYhQlmaAurBwPh2tPO6aPngd-FCpbIsePbw==&c=oRYhQECoi9JhmuwYupw_S1a51jnxk36zAt3O5Rq_YcXy8bUq752yzA==&ch=eeDsQse8MlD2856TyoJym4ArmSmnvzo7w2qZuNdBDvrdChxeuzQRew==


Fiber Arts Club! Our goal is to not only provide our members with the 
opportunity to take a break to crochet, sew, or knit, but to also  

introduce any beginners into the world of Fiber Arts.  
 

We have worked on all sorts of projects, ranging from amigurumi to  
blankets, and even hats! Everyone is welcome! 

 

 

 

  

If you are a figure skater and participate in group and/or private  
skating lessons, join the WHS Figure Skating Club!  

 

If you are interested in joining or would like more information  
about the club, please send us an email or reach  

out to one of our captains, Caitlin Fass or Erin Langridge. 

 

 

 

  

The garden club is back.  
There are posters around the school with information on how to join. 

 

 

 

  

Are you interested in learning more about how the American government 
is run? Do you want to know what it is like to be a senator or a 

representative? Do you like to debate with your friends? Then join Harvard 
Model Congress We’ll hold debates over specific briefing topics, write 

bills, and have so much fun! Email Sarine Meguerditchian with any more 
questions !!!  

 

 

 

  

JSA IS BACK! Winchester JSA will be having weekly meetings from 5-6 
PM  

in B208 every Wednesday. JSA is a country-wide organization created by 
and  

for young people interested in a wide array of topics - from politics, to how 
government works and contributing to their community.  

 

Join us for fun debates and thought talks! This weeks topic is Resolved: 
Winchester High School should return to unmasked learning because of  

high vaccination rates in the community.  
 

We’d love to hear your opinion and all are welcome!  

mailto:whsfigureskating@gmail.com
mailto:2206108@wpsstudent.com
mailto:2208018@wpsstudent.com
mailto:2208001190@wpsstudent.com


If interested, please fill out this form.  
 

 

 

  

Magic: The Gathering is a card game in which wizards cast spells, 
summon creatures, and exploit magic objects to defeat their opponents. 
Build your own decks to suit any play style, being lots of small creatures 
used to rush or even spells that can quickly damage your enemy across 

the battlefield. Join the Magic: The Gathering club after school on 
Thursday in B106!  

 

 

 

  

Anyone interested in learning more about the  
Math team is encouraged to attend.  

 

For more info email Mr. Lucas  

 

 

 

  

Interested in law, love to debate, or want to learn more about the  
US legal system? Join us for Mock Trial’s.  

 

We will start off with an introduction to mock trial and then play some  
fun games! No prior experience is necessary. If you have any questions, 

 feel free to email us. Hope to see you there!  
 

 

 

  

With Model United Nations team, students act as delegates for the  
United Nations and represent nations worldwide. If you enjoy debating, 

meeting new people, or just like the sound gavels make when they  
hit hard surfaces, Model UN is the club for you!  

 

Please feel free to email if you have any questions, see you there!  
 

 

 

  

Want to join NHS email NHS president Judy Li with questions Thank you!  
 

 

 

  

Want a super chill start to your week with people who want to spread 
kindness? Join the KINDNESS CLUB! We invite ALL to join us every  
other Monday morning before school (7:50 AM in the choir room) for  

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uCTyfmIFaLV2FY7gr2N3pW5WxuTHtnzYnWAL-X4JXnXArvwbzm_YDls9bbvEUUCbcE8hY481PM7Vv5r4P_kOq98vEqMvj_9ja4z0XW2FJKgDtwyLquMpSpu_FbbP0HCHYdlkq9NCyBuo0Fe-hruS3G9M8iSSsqFGv9j5WeclR7O-mUETfBv9ryuSRYIC6eyBshrpV7aEaJ3h0iHR1au4tw8u1QTZvLr1epHXFgREVeF-ky4V3cVy31XKo-le_V_Z-fiNKIpqfS2TvTIZwabBxFQQTCUeT8lnvzGVNx9Cr1iPF9HrOtFJXgvLqV0PkVLwdHfrN4dFg7hu6XT8aLh4rcyr40LBYoTOWmuUHSHDI7uvujakdtaOnas8-npu6_tQqOyGVvS30K0hWWhXwNVnZg==&c=oRYhQECoi9JhmuwYupw_S1a51jnxk36zAt3O5Rq_YcXy8bUq752yzA==&ch=eeDsQse8MlD2856TyoJym4ArmSmnvzo7w2qZuNdBDvrdChxeuzQRew==
mailto:blucas@winchesterps.org
mailto:winchesterhsmocktrial@gmail.com
mailto:winchester.hmun@gmail.com
mailto:2207027@wpsstudent.com


munchkins and fun activities to help spread kindness around the  
WHS community! Our goal is to create a space where you can be 

unapologetically YOU and help spread love to others.  
 

Email us with any questions.  
 

 

 

  

Join the Science Olympiad! We're a team of students competing in  
monthly science competitions that have events in a diverse range of  
topics in science. There is something for everyone -- from circuits, to  

forensics, to ornithology and much more -- so come join us to learn more  
about the world of science around us, and join our team!  

 

 

 

  

Are you looking for a way to make a difference in people's lives?  
Village Mentors Club is just the way to do that! We use online tools to  

mentor and support children in underprivileged communities as well  
as raise money to help them improve their schools and facilities.  

 

Our first meeting is this Tuesday 9/21 from 8:00-8:20 AM  
in Ms. Costas' Room (A301).  
We hope to see you all there! 

 

 

 

  

CLASS OF 2022 NEWS 
 

Senior Parent/Guardian College Application Info Night 

Thursday, 9/30 6:30 - 8:00 PM 

 

This webinar shares highlights from the student workshops and outlines  
the college application process at WHS. The presentation will be shared  

on the WHS Guidance website the following day for those unable to 
attend. 

 

Join the webinar   
 

 

 

 

  

Any SENIOR who wants to qualify for the Seal of Biliteracy, but has  

mailto:winchesterkindnessclub@gmail.com
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uCTyfmIFaLV2FY7gr2N3pW5WxuTHtnzYnWAL-X4JXnXArvwbzm_YDjUoZ6njHwE_k9ZxKIwNXvrgAF_m3jGwim5W5blZ27GWfw5Q6Xpp4GW_lKfxifY55ZYvQU2F0mpbE-djLJSCQbEtSYuDvD6HxRGEb0omSDpz4YW4QUxyuwog3q8QzSxDuRGNjqcwkgi6adC0CMp1woOAiTlwgfstDbmFYc8YraslgdEuZSGhxyw98R2RTc2pXuqxV_-7WpxJyKo7PyBjDAnKtBsZgXTdVJH2bEb1LdIOEo59JqQF14MVxStniNZSZfLO6ubZFfDm0zMTVzSCc4Z3Zoyeo_THx5I6mple1JBexZ2GrYDpX3l-5nHiNeWq-4IWLs503-hI460r3gfiLBPGt6PaLQufUw==&c=oRYhQECoi9JhmuwYupw_S1a51jnxk36zAt3O5Rq_YcXy8bUq752yzA==&ch=eeDsQse8MlD2856TyoJym4ArmSmnvzo7w2qZuNdBDvrdChxeuzQRew==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uCTyfmIFaLV2FY7gr2N3pW5WxuTHtnzYnWAL-X4JXnXArvwbzm_YDjUoZ6njHwE_vNIIZ-ct_kj4OLP8eS10TMkHN23cIH4VJDtePPlV5bP2eNLLWebBVRs1FKjbTqHT1zN5CxfKXJoyt4N60WNWFWw1Or_AdYvlx9TWonjBy0hdZ83dzSA2_AuUe8QWHVbOlj16HClzC5ap_y-EqOTAeV5oysSjy1AjZFrfqh8g_MD65sHPmX2yzjjA9nGavg1SgDWEOQdWjHNPWZMIcZhO2htBBr4cGu9nyWl7Mtxv9uvnuhdWWM8qPqfHFKTiTVTcTrS3vM89xucbcJvEhJ0aCn7nAIgjDhJPtNKUipWXtBftonItgjuSTtft1O-s4QBawlI0E7uhyOt4D8JOVO8fsNZor7r-yIZWqXRTXkDy-O5V08yBI5Yz35jNNnY8cbXzsVuhtR93M_4yayo0sriRUYTmnWZ0HGbLP_VO7OcnzbTVm3LI9oFmKBr2YiQ8SuRT3z23rBklFNCW0tM8aEZb5U84yFsHe9vtF18_fGN4TtJu1bELpwZewKKdNehCj5qCaq_8vXE7gwQ=&c=oRYhQECoi9JhmuwYupw_S1a51jnxk36zAt3O5Rq_YcXy8bUq752yzA==&ch=eeDsQse8MlD2856TyoJym4ArmSmnvzo7w2qZuNdBDvrdChxeuzQRew==


not yet taken the ELA MCAS must see Ms. Conis right away to  
sign up for the November test.    

 

CLASS OF 2023 NEWS 
 

PSAT is on Saturday October 16th, 8 AM at WHS.  
All juniors can take the exam.  

Forms are available in B208 and have to be submitted by October 8th.  
 

CLASS OF 2024 NEWS 
 

PSAT is on Saturday October 16th, 8 AM at WHS.  
Limited number of seats available for Sophomores.  

Forms are available in B208 and have to be submitted by October 8th.  
 

CLASS OF 2025 NEWS 
 

9th Grade Parent Information Session, Tuesday, 9/28 9:00-9:30 AM  

 

The Guidance staff will be holding a brief informational Zoom to 
share information about WHS Guidance services and helpful tips  

for parents of 9th grade students. The presentation will be shared on  
the WHS Guidance website the following day for those unable to attend. 

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

 

 

 

  

Class of 2025 Class Officers  

 

Grade 9 students interested in running for class officer (president, vice president, 
secretary, treasurer) need to email Mr Dupuis to receive the forms to fill out.  

 

NEWS AROUND TOWN 
 

The WHS PFA does not specifically endorse events and organizations and shares information on 
events and activities that may be of interest to the WHS community as a courtesy for informational 

purposes.  
 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uCTyfmIFaLV2FY7gr2N3pW5WxuTHtnzYnWAL-X4JXnXArvwbzm_YDjUoZ6njHwE_d_ltq0J-fnXM9wTM2fo10hPKgNLEElTlo798AeogpsvYwMOp7R0TN-aZHOK0HUbHE6GTWX2_7aszpQXHeFN7K1wDhqyGSc4CWtCeSH4bvAn7Ha-JVHb3jI7s0jAnVmXo9KGgzItkuUfpr5Tnw67W_wgrllz_UlZYTZKJXJCz9EwkibTEVT5kd_zVcEvtjizWBl8DqyQn_qNVij2MdN_u0uXW0PMGGtfO0R00E8AxYY8kQQ2sgjFDfxQQKa9Clm84PX4dG8nt3VnowIHrBo6gX71wrt5ZKmL0S5oSR7jcifH3CpDYf9jex1c8ZEqLh7QGCEbY-xUNMS8bAAtJrfxNzqRdu6iaM5kLjns-iZU6VK1j382ufkwAZ-lfl4KdI4agdg1vxbQQdobRq_5ZVe-Stl6q8eixrdp3&c=oRYhQECoi9JhmuwYupw_S1a51jnxk36zAt3O5Rq_YcXy8bUq752yzA==&ch=eeDsQse8MlD2856TyoJym4ArmSmnvzo7w2qZuNdBDvrdChxeuzQRew==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uCTyfmIFaLV2FY7gr2N3pW5WxuTHtnzYnWAL-X4JXnXArvwbzm_YDjUoZ6njHwE_d_ltq0J-fnXM9wTM2fo10hPKgNLEElTlo798AeogpsvYwMOp7R0TN-aZHOK0HUbHE6GTWX2_7aszpQXHeFN7K1wDhqyGSc4CWtCeSH4bvAn7Ha-JVHb3jI7s0jAnVmXo9KGgzItkuUfpr5Tnw67W_wgrllz_UlZYTZKJXJCz9EwkibTEVT5kd_zVcEvtjizWBl8DqyQn_qNVij2MdN_u0uXW0PMGGtfO0R00E8AxYY8kQQ2sgjFDfxQQKa9Clm84PX4dG8nt3VnowIHrBo6gX71wrt5ZKmL0S5oSR7jcifH3CpDYf9jex1c8ZEqLh7QGCEbY-xUNMS8bAAtJrfxNzqRdu6iaM5kLjns-iZU6VK1j382ufkwAZ-lfl4KdI4agdg1vxbQQdobRq_5ZVe-Stl6q8eixrdp3&c=oRYhQECoi9JhmuwYupw_S1a51jnxk36zAt3O5Rq_YcXy8bUq752yzA==&ch=eeDsQse8MlD2856TyoJym4ArmSmnvzo7w2qZuNdBDvrdChxeuzQRew==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uCTyfmIFaLV2FY7gr2N3pW5WxuTHtnzYnWAL-X4JXnXArvwbzm_YDjUoZ6njHwE_Le3iiDFm0lIsqmhVuonjF5l2x8ZrrD8wXOvkLv1kytu69ozg8CdA1697HNzGSuXExXMRbFFeTpDvIdYwXVxJCbn9Twt87LaQJwvVdva2ArjerK12V4Xb1MfzVDq0Q3LxnjjqK-vYPA-ahfEaJqj-ltaF9crym0kLApWjxTbwS-UeluYBkyP9Q0yj0WXO5USPfP0QwZQPQYk1au1r_vCZ4Lr2AM5c0gAoYdfykRfC8EoXjOUCDtEKDnzlC8m_lzHC8ujqU9GrxtrvNo4BwciIegTB1UdqrMBCHv8WzuAVFSQGkw-Qs8zEEOnzvSDP8zfRsiYg2yPOUvnwbok92zxjk7LM1dzjOl_jXiVnglty_pgU0n-XBm0Ydn2j2Svbic-FehAgB6iUdZicot1pRDuIXiVa1Uc17r7pUF1I8J1d1ng=&c=oRYhQECoi9JhmuwYupw_S1a51jnxk36zAt3O5Rq_YcXy8bUq752yzA==&ch=eeDsQse8MlD2856TyoJym4ArmSmnvzo7w2qZuNdBDvrdChxeuzQRew==
mailto:jdupuis@winchesterps.org


 

 

  

Winchester Public Schools 

Health & Safety Information 

 

WPS COVID-19 Protocols 

 

September 6, 2021   
 

Dear Winchester Students, Families, Faculty, and Staff: 
 

We hope you all have had a nice weekend! This message is to provide you 
with a few updates since school started last week.   
 

COVID-19 Protocols 

 

We understand the importance of regular communication regarding 
COVID-19 information and data, which we will provide in several ways 
throughout the continuation of the pandemic: (1) School close 
contacts are identified through contact tracing by Winchester Public 
School Nurses and the Winchester Health Department contact tracers. 
Close contacts will typically be notified within 24 hours of identification; (2) 
Our new WPS Dashboard is now available and is where you can find 
positive case counts by school, updated at least once a week (Fridays), 
and (3) The Town of Winchester’s  
COVID-19 Dashboard is where you can find town-wide case counts, 
regional and state comparisons, as well as vaccination and testing 
information.   
 

As we have previously shared, WPS will be offering a free and voluntary 
COVID-19 testing program for PreK-12. Testing will allow us to maintain 
in-person learning while ensuring that everyone is safe at school. We 
strongly encourage students and staff to participate. What are the 
benefits? 

 

Keep Kids and Staff Safe: catch cases before they spread to other 
students and staff; Keep our Schools Open: prevent further time away 
from in-person learning and friends; Stop the Spread: prevent infecting 
another member of your household or community. 
 

This Friday you will receive more details, including a link to a new WPS 
COVID-19 Testing Website, as well as registration information for the Test 
and Stay Program for students who have been identified as close contacts 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uCTyfmIFaLV2FY7gr2N3pW5WxuTHtnzYnWAL-X4JXnXArvwbzm_YDi_o2QRbK8PzTDeBtDI7YucVYtmNmyN58h6ZpF2UA1rLeSe-Q9JS57rnOfXKJqKicEYNbPTZGdDObC-zSg58zFAF4EjQ7jOD8imeDw_2oMJ7RCh9CuCdD0yo74fnti0UQtbicscmMZ0dwC0nOBFHmQlrSq5hXYe4_zNOdf_B_6orZSAvX0FnmB7ifUcoSN3V1r2VA3TLyyyC6RqB-QFrRQhNAFuxhbSNJMhNYui2-Qm_fSjh2cF6qzqZ3gPGCwTEGh5dw-6sDwrhlnB6uvsXgd1xwVp5DygeC5oiqZXhseUPaxkut5xHyQN_-0-Tuw5-ebYYieQO2BGBiEX-Y9QkMCXm0K92G3nZsntPaKp_Y4j2JAFQ5HbJeSFk_XBdvqQA_Ery3YWoPoep8BrPdaIB0SKS-2Fw9Z4UNA==&c=oRYhQECoi9JhmuwYupw_S1a51jnxk36zAt3O5Rq_YcXy8bUq752yzA==&ch=eeDsQse8MlD2856TyoJym4ArmSmnvzo7w2qZuNdBDvrdChxeuzQRew==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uCTyfmIFaLV2FY7gr2N3pW5WxuTHtnzYnWAL-X4JXnXArvwbzm_YDi_o2QRbK8PzTDeBtDI7YucVYtmNmyN58h6ZpF2UA1rLeSe-Q9JS57rnOfXKJqKicEYNbPTZGdDObC-zSg58zFAF4EjQ7jOD8imeDw_2oMJ7RCh9CuCdD0yo74fnti0UQtbicscmMZ0dwC0nOBFHmQlrSq5hXYe4_zNOdf_B_6orZSAvX0FnmB7ifUcoSN3V1r2VA3TLyyyC6RqB-QFrRQhNAFuxhbSNJMhNYui2-Qm_fSjh2cF6qzqZ3gPGCwTEGh5dw-6sDwrhlnB6uvsXgd1xwVp5DygeC5oiqZXhseUPaxkut5xHyQN_-0-Tuw5-ebYYieQO2BGBiEX-Y9QkMCXm0K92G3nZsntPaKp_Y4j2JAFQ5HbJeSFk_XBdvqQA_Ery3YWoPoep8BrPdaIB0SKS-2Fw9Z4UNA==&c=oRYhQECoi9JhmuwYupw_S1a51jnxk36zAt3O5Rq_YcXy8bUq752yzA==&ch=eeDsQse8MlD2856TyoJym4ArmSmnvzo7w2qZuNdBDvrdChxeuzQRew==
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to a COVID-19 positive individual while in school, but who are not showing 
symptoms.  
 

Vaccination is a critical tool in keeping our students, staff, and community 
safe from COVID-19. Individuals who are vaccinated against COVID-19 
are less likely to develop severe illness. Persons 12 years of age or older 
are eligible for vaccination. If you have not been vaccinated it is not too 
late! Please speak with your healthcare provider. You can also call your 
local pharmacy or visit MA vaccination locations.  
 

Finally, please make sure you are using the Daily Symptom Checker 
prior to sending your children to school, and do not forget to print & sign a 
copy of the  
WPS Student Illness form and return to your student’s school nurse 
by September 15th.  
 

Once again, you can find all kinds of information about COVID-19 
protocols and the start of school at our WPS 2021-2022 School Opening 
website!   

 

 

 

  

 

 

The Winchester Soccer Club TOPS program provides children with  
different abilities the opportunity to play soccer through rule and equipment 
adaptation. This adaptive program invites athletes ages 5+ to participate in 

a modified game of soccer once a week. The program is run by 
Winchester Soccer Club in collaboration with the Winchester Recreation 

Department.  
 

Winchester Soccer Club volunteers called "Junior Coaches" are matched 
with a player during each session. The Junior Coaches will incorporate a 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uCTyfmIFaLV2FY7gr2N3pW5WxuTHtnzYnWAL-X4JXnXArvwbzm_YDi_o2QRbK8PzVDcqXB29GYLCqvOhxAF_hzp2oqjMGcPzRB_dBnDLOQV14cK3mH7JxzitZ8cf7y41JBTsMAPGJI1cdP1EE3f-yCElCFwMtva9Wdq9Z0Og_BCpj58GGgqszNfNjmT0dj1W_iGLBlHN-JEGW4OBtECkixyBAGmkFGY36otFFVUrgU2l5JF4f7e9OZ5_mUGl0RSQvmfPDKjm-6_PNtspi8fcDI4zMbca6MAxeMaceSCG-p0ZB4WIpxUKP_yYVw4r44aYTNF_PbTTngKWj4GtJ9zHHFOqhIesdC2LP8eB99EIDcY9N3Vf90R9b4POBvsP_emDtUhisDBvQEuH918HAZVwbK58i7FNLEzDlgWW0DcrDDGgoXhlcsmvSXKeJ9Y9PuhcR2z-5jA0o32QhzGcCeSXF89y3c4NPh2LQ7j1mc6qXnA=&c=oRYhQECoi9JhmuwYupw_S1a51jnxk36zAt3O5Rq_YcXy8bUq752yzA==&ch=eeDsQse8MlD2856TyoJym4ArmSmnvzo7w2qZuNdBDvrdChxeuzQRew==
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few formal activities to encourage learning of soccer but the goal of each 
session is for the coach and player to make a connection and have fun 

together. The Junior Coaches are Winchester students in grades 8-12. No 
specific training and no prior soccer experience is required. Junior 

coaching is a great opportunity to connect with TOPS players and provide 
them with an opportunity to participate in an athletic activity and to have 

fun! WSC organizers will be on hand to help.  
 

The Fall 2021 program runs Sundays, September 19th - November 14th  
(no session on Sunday, October 10) from 12:00-1:00 p.m. at Skillings turf 

field.  
 

Interested TOPS athletes and Junior Coaches please go to  
Winchester Soccer Club for more information and registration.  
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REGISTER 

 

 

 

 

 

  

WINCHESTER A BETTER CHANCE (WABC) 

 

Do you have ENTHUSIASM and ENERGY to share? 

Join our volunteer team at Winchester A Better Chance ! 
Please contact "info@winchesterabc" to learn details.  

 

Winchester A Better Chance (WABC) is a chapter of a national ABC  
program that provides academic opportunities for talented scholars of  

color. WABC houses our scholars during the school year, and is  
run through the efforts of a team of dedicated volunteers.  

 

Volunteer roles range from small to large!  
Come learn more about WABC and the volunteer roles in WABC  

at the Sept 25th Farmers' Market!  
 

Visit our website  
Visit our Facebook page  
Visit our Instagram page  

 

 

 

  

 

 

We are back, IN PERSON! 

Winchester, MA & Virtual Anywhere 

Sunday, September 26 - 12 PM EST 

 

Runners, walkers, volunteers, sponsors WELCOME! 
 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uCTyfmIFaLV2FY7gr2N3pW5WxuTHtnzYnWAL-X4JXnXArvwbzm_YDr9lj42K10_iswsNW9Yw82u6_Si8OM2cJT4iRno2-yADgkDGSl3GGAaZoubr6IYqA6SGRfrnEyTEjqnDu6XDJM0ik05i2-C3xcrS6pOO_6tFwPbMjU5FiMk=&c=oRYhQECoi9JhmuwYupw_S1a51jnxk36zAt3O5Rq_YcXy8bUq752yzA==&ch=eeDsQse8MlD2856TyoJym4ArmSmnvzo7w2qZuNdBDvrdChxeuzQRew==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uCTyfmIFaLV2FY7gr2N3pW5WxuTHtnzYnWAL-X4JXnXArvwbzm_YDqx6C0OTuKVz7b3q-wfo8uV7ITx1okSFXKIcx6i1ItW6OPPl2So_pnUbhvDhKeXQ6rLt2Ts0TtAGcPEJeMz1CnY7K69GEbTO3g==&c=oRYhQECoi9JhmuwYupw_S1a51jnxk36zAt3O5Rq_YcXy8bUq752yzA==&ch=eeDsQse8MlD2856TyoJym4ArmSmnvzo7w2qZuNdBDvrdChxeuzQRew==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uCTyfmIFaLV2FY7gr2N3pW5WxuTHtnzYnWAL-X4JXnXArvwbzm_YDls9bbvEUUCb3XTcRj9DVDMnlH1Xxr1P9yiq6bzaTwja05OvZCmMRqj8zEizd2xl9owT1zRicw9_nzDtgp00ltzd-OBCJBTl0d2-cq2MCaqhe1YWdoCdgT0=&c=oRYhQECoi9JhmuwYupw_S1a51jnxk36zAt3O5Rq_YcXy8bUq752yzA==&ch=eeDsQse8MlD2856TyoJym4ArmSmnvzo7w2qZuNdBDvrdChxeuzQRew==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uCTyfmIFaLV2FY7gr2N3pW5WxuTHtnzYnWAL-X4JXnXArvwbzm_YDls9bbvEUUCbdvt9CDxH4xhrvQfrg8VorOonoboHs-pudWdqLzZhIu1X_a9da2qkFTBdG33ErZwG9TeLTS6eK93sqngELHef5MRQdhogTGHjV8gkq_62uWE=&c=oRYhQECoi9JhmuwYupw_S1a51jnxk36zAt3O5Rq_YcXy8bUq752yzA==&ch=eeDsQse8MlD2856TyoJym4ArmSmnvzo7w2qZuNdBDvrdChxeuzQRew==


Together the GDMF and Winchester community are creating a fun 
filled WEEKEND for everyone in honor of Glen.  

 

We are partnering with the Winchester Chamber of Commerce, Town 
Hall, local establishments and students to support our Scholarship 

Program AND Glen's hometown of Winchester, MA! Stay tuned for more 
details.  

 

We absolutely loved connecting with our GDMF family across the US  
and the globe in 2020. If you cannot be there in person on the 26th,  

please join us again VIRTUALLY! 
 

RACE DETAILS 

 

REGISTRATION: 

  
On-Line: $40 for Adults 5/10K | $20 For Kids under 18  

Race Weekend: $50 for Adults | $20 for Kids under 18  

Virtual Race via the Charge Running App: $40  

  
RUCK DIVISION: Carry weighted pack of your choice. All participants will 
receive a GDMF Rucker Patch  

  

TEAMS: Create or join a team! Prizes to the largest teams in person & 
virtually  

  
T-SHIRTS: FREE to 1st 500 Registered Runners (Also available for 
purchase day of)  

  
RACE WEEKEND: 

  
9/25 BIB Pickup, 12-2 PM – Winchester library, large meeting room  

Runners strongly encouraged to pick up bibs early to avoid day of lines!  
New runner registration and GDMF gear sale. 
  
9/26 Race Day BIB Pickup, 9:30-11 AM - The Jenks Center Parking Lot, 
109 Skillings Rd  

  
VIRTUAL EXPERIENCE: 

 

We are partnering once again with Charge Running to provide an  

awesome experience via their app and connect with all of our virtual 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0018Wnl_xYWu2AWW8F-L0L2kX3-4fkS-mIVnw3PHNYG2jxWQbtTBaUzh5emjXQ8iPMS848LEmrlmcjCjkEWSia8_XeKWYnZElEQJMO12UbBLSXhXbVA8SMyvy1TK3WNyg9z0d43lt04OrcyJGSpVadYPOXBB96t5-v3mbG3AXDQ94Q=&c=ZoeqaG0IOniNLuUMxwnkfLA8_r_M226vUt0gk6cg2P_lZBilRIZN7A==&ch=FkbAmdtdNxKWQH-TycMseG3qqvEekXj5admobULT4HSQG7L6T1nhIg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uCTyfmIFaLV2FY7gr2N3pW5WxuTHtnzYnWAL-X4JXnXArvwbzm_YDr9lj42K10_ic7fFE_OGu7m3FTF0ftN12LZKuDgljiKlf-eNSnhATm1v-wTG0jKljGaTvpI9A-_zeJpqBuL1QH9HZ6uC_v-rEA==&c=oRYhQECoi9JhmuwYupw_S1a51jnxk36zAt3O5Rq_YcXy8bUq752yzA==&ch=eeDsQse8MlD2856TyoJym4ArmSmnvzo7w2qZuNdBDvrdChxeuzQRew==


participants LIVE on race day. 
  
Cannot run live? Sign up and run with us "on demand" and you can listen 
to the race day experience anytime and anywhere! 
  

 LIVE start with Charge Running Coach who will MC throughout the 
race 

 LIVE tracking and LEADERBOARD of your time and distance 
 HEAR testimonials from our scholars - why your support means so 

much! 

 

RACE SPONSORSHIP 

 

Support the GDMF and our Scholarship Program by sponsoring the race! 
 

We offer various levels and benefits starting at $500. See a list of our 
sponsors below.  

 

Click here to learn more about our opportunities or you can email us.  
 

 

 

Register for the Race 

 

 

 

 

 

  

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uCTyfmIFaLV2FY7gr2N3pW5WxuTHtnzYnWAL-X4JXnXArvwbzm_YDr9lj42K10_ixvMR5ww0ziy0uzngB16TZN_nLqjmNLSpkF4oeSt3Cm1prNfx5ajlznRX7m1RRzKjg3QzjSkA_yChOOpuNrAU287tyMwxmqksLORNokRgsjDUQLfOcDGYb4HKtLCuImVplvFnTQQbq3DPIGOP9DZE8dftSvyowKhszLlMddCs7c0=&c=oRYhQECoi9JhmuwYupw_S1a51jnxk36zAt3O5Rq_YcXy8bUq752yzA==&ch=eeDsQse8MlD2856TyoJym4ArmSmnvzo7w2qZuNdBDvrdChxeuzQRew==
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REGISTER HERE 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Please join the Network for Social Justice on Saturday, October 23, 2021, 
as we once again offer our signature training, Introduction to Leading 

Facilitation and Dialogue.  
  

Workshop Overview: 

The purpose of this beginner’s workshop is to empower community 
members to facilitate dialogues around topics that may be difficult, 

emotionally  
charged, or complicated. Participants will learn basic critical facilitation  

skills, including active listening, leading group brainstorms, curating  
concepts, and reaching collective understanding, if not conclusions,  

around pressing community or national issues. 
 

Workshop Objectives: 

--Creating a safe space to explore dynamics around having  
difficult conversations 

--Providing an opportunity to build communication skills, active listening,  
and practice leadership and facilitation techniques 

--Offering basic techniques and tools for facilitating a wide range of 
conversations, i.e. meetings, town halls, family dynamics,  

and community dialogues 

--Giving individuals constructive feedback on facilitation techniques 

 

Please fill out this form in order to help us better plan for the 
workshop.  

 

Share this workshop information with friends, family, neighbors  
and community members! 

 

Email with any questions.  
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mailto:office@nfsj.org


  

Registration for Winchester Recreation's Fall Programs is open.  
 

You can view our current Program Brochure/Offerings by clicking  
the Cover Image or PDF link located on the  

Winchester Recreation Department homepage.  
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Email Enka Pantry 

 

 

 

 

 

  

mailto:enkapantry@gmail.com


 

 



 

 

  

 

 

Crafters Wanted 

 

The Christmas Fair at the Parish of the Epiphany is on Saturday, 
November 20. We invite all crafters to join the fun as a vendor at the Fair. 

It’s a  
great way to sell your product to over 500 Fair attendees. We are  

especially interested in products that are about and for kids.  
 

If interested, please email us for more information.  
 

The Christmas Fair is an annual tradition loved by Winchester residents 
and neighboring town friends. This year our focus will be on safety. The 
parish has installed air filters and we are following all safety protocols.  

 

ALUMNI NEWS 
 

 

 

Congratulations - 
Niharika Ghosh, WHS Class of 2021! 

Niharika Ghosh, who graduated from WHS in June, has 
a newly released self published book of poetry! 
 

From Waves, I Rise: A Collection of Poems 

 

Niharika's book is available on Amazon!  
 

mailto:lkrotky180@gmail.com
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uCTyfmIFaLV2FY7gr2N3pW5WxuTHtnzYnWAL-X4JXnXArvwbzm_YDls9bbvEUUCbtv8v3JbrSjx4rCP1M8xs5AjU527kiNErr6UPZfmh4rerKen0rGvAiNja39sGKbOuLie-Lgy0l_gJsPU3NE91S-Qn-dXaOSrm3NO8j55gUrT3qYc9ZIWV2vjTpfZFzeA47UoUk6lPtA8oKEVWkObSCkRM-hUx289JdQZ-C_hRu86_SmPqpiQdHmXtFpSXiV-ba_ZVW9rI7EjchbF3fV1ptKdt4R19sizSvUQ_pRDKIjYPVB834XkbSlPuOzoXP59hDYy2_h6BjKE=&c=oRYhQECoi9JhmuwYupw_S1a51jnxk36zAt3O5Rq_YcXy8bUq752yzA==&ch=eeDsQse8MlD2856TyoJym4ArmSmnvzo7w2qZuNdBDvrdChxeuzQRew==


 

 

Are you a WHS Senior? Are you a parent of a WHS student or 
alumni?  

Are you a staff member of Winchester Public Schools? 
  

You are invited to join the Winchester Alumni Association 
Become a member HERE  

  
Winchester Alumni Association was launched in 2018 to support WHS 
alumni, staff and families in the many transitions of their lives after the 

01890.  
Alumni who register through our database may receive information on 
upcoming Winchester events and volunteer opportunities, search for 

classmates, share news, and support current students and young  
alumni through networking and mentoring activities.  

 
Follow us on LinkedIn, Facebook and Instagram for our  

Alumni Spotlight Series that celebrates past WHS students now  
around the world or check out our website HERE.  

 

 

 

  

Check out our latest 
alumni spotlight! 

 

Peter 
MacDonnell 

Class of 1978  
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https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uCTyfmIFaLV2FY7gr2N3pW5WxuTHtnzYnWAL-X4JXnXArvwbzm_YDm2bJNoIj5XOjoPv67QsO-UaQn9wKFsqm5uP9K1YrlBA5lBXnCA6i5ooWnVpzUk3mLWnxLg1p7pDeMaDnaEEU3BOKBniAMlr8wdDQJoJVK7bbHDgF47tRNBOn3GqbvHiUhZk8ENbhIoZu_2KpnZwjqqtMP6uhSkUp8B_dqA-h1DH4zatikPnND-5JGwh45TEAX2hEwq7xA9V2fgJwuKdfftIy-xM0qR67Vz9UFpamDtjVxBPHvpHw_7yZm5eq2QFMNt8pHGTDPYr0X1xCATkrMwoOcuCbuQ4CB-YIWAwufh_9wDet7iDyFuSM66AKNmtZw-Tvg-Edk1ZJ2iaqAUjKEbVrjK4Hlo1C245No5nYpBke2Vamz9BETzIMhLrxwPBzzE47bOxXbTO0qMSAf2NPRkVuguy-C5mFQ4Czknwe_EwqfgS6cA4NCzW0pktYTtBILmVKLjAW7x5WeKQxURSW9LkX8P5nVuPWtpejyt174Cq058OJu65_ZKrUlnEYnGgITqOZX01Db0bBD-iTm_2vQTKjsOnX_DwXbd-VfiK6DzYDWExgNagN1nVuDykFYSCsU6J21yZg9Dx2pdd9RKyVti1ZB1-OgCu3OhgN66lQv1z5ajklWaw-cgrmlzet4ogOe78j8QCzK4S&c=oRYhQECoi9JhmuwYupw_S1a51jnxk36zAt3O5Rq_YcXy8bUq752yzA==&ch=eeDsQse8MlD2856TyoJym4ArmSmnvzo7w2qZuNdBDvrdChxeuzQRew==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uCTyfmIFaLV2FY7gr2N3pW5WxuTHtnzYnWAL-X4JXnXArvwbzm_YDm2bJNoIj5XO_qVnk7LO6GLOMfJNzjUf5_H2_wuDnVf1sdO4-vPoforwiN6Hinkeqis5necZEDAjuTZTgPA3mkJwSLwM4QVBksAk9QlPNbU1h1ODq7U6cCuHA3gGrHoWLhXpOnCC_YVAGtXfWIOMxbdr2xF1HFGDEFFKmHfju5pjUPR6D-x5WkB8EZsy_2Chm4mWBV2YVCuzd2HGUuLZCrHBWRJEcZRIwtBFMym88SVVR7NILz-NKIc8CfYp2ENjBmYX49ILXKENdWELEWuvtnmAK3Oo9cugDyI3myI49G5XPt9SAPum6OiC0bRr1wQUIPbf3FLP2tUseSfhwsLmCHB11UPGG_ivgCfI0qln6JfSVNH0ItCBKqs3a2ZgkRbXUP0XM7gWeKxsbJke62Pv4aR2n2_TOSqj3NiHEPqJmjORub0t2QZqPTDozjm-wG-NUMQARXfOCOXRoRImrYwIV_k3tcuc3BfUspFhPFJtKsYSvHCoWtNywc5kbgZd3smi0cAtTrQMFY8iS8f1XLT9lTN2b74potOsl43zJIar74H6L-fQN85rt2Mxl3wq95rAorlAb_DD8xauX9f6x4xQHurFlLjayNEeXGAelRoahrc_AmUnKicnoT_qItAh1h63Gg==&c=oRYhQECoi9JhmuwYupw_S1a51jnxk36zAt3O5Rq_YcXy8bUq752yzA==&ch=eeDsQse8MlD2856TyoJym4ArmSmnvzo7w2qZuNdBDvrdChxeuzQRew==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uCTyfmIFaLV2FY7gr2N3pW5WxuTHtnzYnWAL-X4JXnXArvwbzm_YDm2bJNoIj5XOFyOqyPgn9jC0qyt0MqTwD-QLEIvTmG7EdjoOCI475PXOVSveOVQjYYvDpFYuBmxc5dz-241jjIBSRTSA-9GrIjxHOrofAHrcWt5lU8m-DULowZ18KyIfKqmPeTyEPJSrBw89WqMXiwUM8OtxkOXxF6eJ5vBFwio8YzhSxo3rV90OrC1U78ksiZdpHP4URX9b7ayfM4s96s_L1E_RC-x7dLGJXrsenX6L1l6iTyso3nh_gEcFK9y5vjmdjGbBgFWd7hsDDyOTlm5md5Rget6zdMozuI9sgrts1QO183XgU6RFY8SeYJVtYCmjAoTaP8mKgmDFtnj9BONv8zV2-IXadC4LXWQk9vSCSxB8ZI-uRpCDP4e3uS15P7TuffJ4suEjLSNsWS91wtHrYvisgm7u0q41XfUzLd4k9IaJAcHiGC064vwdFefZ5bHMfelw9YhekJlrJH_z7rB90zOdCNdF5-x_k9FzUB5x0sRaOetMb_0sv60f_jn0D4ZeHkFvqGgnbmRYGYABBAExy_v76KRJFapjVm9r4641pLNyCDSTv_Fi5lX4zuNI3mUtAITT7LqQa6b9ImVCrJQRM_6J7MFbsbSjSw1IpXYvzTk4zeAho6o9DLUsxyc3tqUPmuu9ynj9Fr0zmp1OpJfpz8CeW3MipQ==&c=oRYhQECoi9JhmuwYupw_S1a51jnxk36zAt3O5Rq_YcXy8bUq752yzA==&ch=eeDsQse8MlD2856TyoJym4ArmSmnvzo7w2qZuNdBDvrdChxeuzQRew==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uCTyfmIFaLV2FY7gr2N3pW5WxuTHtnzYnWAL-X4JXnXArvwbzm_YDm2bJNoIj5XOngV_8t8QHrMzvX38HNxqHTVMtpVG3WOyVavOITz1efGK3BLGU0SsTbOIht9wvMxwRiS5OklN3GnqYHfTCbSnVA==&c=oRYhQECoi9JhmuwYupw_S1a51jnxk36zAt3O5Rq_YcXy8bUq752yzA==&ch=eeDsQse8MlD2856TyoJym4ArmSmnvzo7w2qZuNdBDvrdChxeuzQRew==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uCTyfmIFaLV2FY7gr2N3pW5WxuTHtnzYnWAL-X4JXnXArvwbzm_YDjUoZ6njHwE_gAMsN0moWnP4g1HVILThbX51b86VrxG40gj-GTcXHGbfdeMUKm0b5NVjuGT1kpt4cETxuytuH3Ow8ilUnjYBYNKT5ENA9evMXQiNkwuiFADwWIZBVhVxB3etlqsfbSYMb_vnt3rlexINOV9P8CKCuUTNyi_P-SWpwcJ4CYWoHs1sQ3X0W-JqYN386qo6F8Y8qhE3p6pp5FM=&c=oRYhQECoi9JhmuwYupw_S1a51jnxk36zAt3O5Rq_YcXy8bUq752yzA==&ch=eeDsQse8MlD2856TyoJym4ArmSmnvzo7w2qZuNdBDvrdChxeuzQRew==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uCTyfmIFaLV2FY7gr2N3pW5WxuTHtnzYnWAL-X4JXnXArvwbzm_YDjUoZ6njHwE_gAMsN0moWnP4g1HVILThbX51b86VrxG40gj-GTcXHGbfdeMUKm0b5NVjuGT1kpt4cETxuytuH3Ow8ilUnjYBYNKT5ENA9evMXQiNkwuiFADwWIZBVhVxB3etlqsfbSYMb_vnt3rlexINOV9P8CKCuUTNyi_P-SWpwcJ4CYWoHs1sQ3X0W-JqYN386qo6F8Y8qhE3p6pp5FM=&c=oRYhQECoi9JhmuwYupw_S1a51jnxk36zAt3O5Rq_YcXy8bUq752yzA==&ch=eeDsQse8MlD2856TyoJym4ArmSmnvzo7w2qZuNdBDvrdChxeuzQRew==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001c0_wMFQF9u_jXrHXqsZUI8OSuGPRmAqjHX2E6s9Mt8lVx_xZ4mN054eA8QP_tgIcrPRdhdTTRMmfthlc3QiamfssvHG60qIEvutC9uMSWFFJ-EXejpkpxxOp1LmCxBzfenkYsXXu7ZoMdcDet_HOvYZvFPVpo14gLlFkLW4CwJGaPq48UFCBmkP_relHhvGN2qmoK2QC8Dj7PhUQHwmAPgHNz2JbzYctwD0qdU7UIguFWF-MvZ-VjmO6r3SjT9RHPIsqo5fOGK9ppjO0rGw9jBBtcxNTfdGJkFQye50HDGs=&c=TfVHB-iunJU0G7ysySD4Ne08Ewk0DBJH_2tlo-qHQyJDR63voqYdKA==&ch=coolyAT9AVAIqct5oerdqDO-N4O-B2nP-X3PP0NoNH4aOC123BAkaA==


The WHS Masked Staffer UNMASKED! 
 

 

 

UNMASKED: Ms. Rachelle Laine 
our great Special Education support 
staff!  
Thank you Ms. Laine for 
participating and helping us get to 
know you better! 
 

Stay tune next week folks for our 
next mystery WHS Masked 
Contestant! :) 

 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
 

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU! 

  

If you have any pictures, news, updates, we want to hear from you.  
Please email us. We would love to share with the WHS Community!  

 
 

If you NO longer wish to receive the newsletter or you wish to change 
or add a new email address to your account, please email us.  

 

To make a newsletter or a news blast submission, please email us  
NO LATER than 12:00 PM on Friday. 

   

 

  

WHSPFA | 80 Skillings Road, Winchester, MA 01890 
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